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From: Jennifer Hollers [ 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 6:36 AM 
To: Avila, Rosemary 
Cc: Catherine Mas; Leslie Padilla; Michele Rogerson Lynch 
Subject: 2709 E 13th Neighbor Retractions re: 12 St Loft Prject 

Rosemary, 

Having watched the most recent footage from the planning commission meeting in December 
concerning the 12th St Lofts, the adjacent neighbors have chosen to retract our approval for the project. 
 
We feel we were misled and uninformed. One strong example is surrounding the height of the building 
and the fact that somehow our approval gives power to raise it beyond the restricted 40 feet.  This was 
not our desire and, on more than one occasion, several neighbors asked about lowering the height and 
were told that it was not possible.  We did not know that one of the forms that we had signed somehow 
waved that restriction and we are very unhappy to have been misled about this particular subject.   

 

We still have serious concerns about parking, flood issues, construction noise, emergency easement, 
and general quality of life for us and the neighborhood should this project move forward. 

 

We have decided, in the end, that we would not enjoy being neighbors to a project that appears to put 
monetary gain over the integrity of the neighborhood. 

 

You will find 4 or the 6 neighbors (66.6%) have sent in their retraction letter below.  We are still waiting 
on two, but one lives out of town (he has asked  to send his in electronically and has strong objections 
about the project) and the other is unresponsive (though has voiced agreement that he does not desire 
the height, pedestrian access, etc.). 

 

Thank you, 2709 E 13th owners Units A, B, D, and F 
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